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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I write to make you aware that sadly three longstanding members of our Parent 

Council will be leaving at the end of this school session as their children move into 

High School. 

Marion Rossi, Laura Wilkes and Suzanne McGilp have been a part of our Parent 

Council for a number of years and have been fantastic servants. They have offered 

their time and efforts freely and have positively contributed to the life of the school 

whilst raising a lot of money for the benefits of the pupils. They will be greatly missed. 

I would like to offer them, on behalf of the whole Bushes’ community, our sincerest 

thanks for everything they have done and wish them well for the future. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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